
 Tasker Milward School, Haverfordwest 
The governing body of Tasker Milward VC School, Haverfordwest, has issued the following press release:  

Governors at Tasker Milward VC School have agreed in principle to accept the proposal to temporarily 

decant Ysgol Dewi Sant pupils to the school site in Haverfordwest from 1st September this year to 31st July, 

2018.  

This is to allow significant redevelopment on the Ysgol Dewi Sant campus.  

Tasker Milward School has the space available and the site can be sub-divided to provide two virtually 

separate schools.  

The Tasker Milward governing body has considered the proposal in great depth and is satisfied it will not 

affect the standards the school wishes to achieve.  

A drop-in session will be held at the school next Tuesday, 16th May, from 6 pm to 7 pm when pupils, 

parents and carers can ask questions and view plans on how the school will operate during the 10-month 

period.  

 


